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CODE: BENTLEY STelephone Seymour 3812

PACIFIC ENGINEERS LIMITED
PACIFIC BUILDING 

VANCOUVER
CANADA

October 9, 1926

Lieut. General Sir Arthur VT. Ourrie,
G.C.M.G. , K.C.B.,

McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have your letter of the 
28th relative to Gordon P. Heinekey. In view of 
the fact that I know him well and your request, 
will certainly do whatever I can.

In order to get a start in 
Vancouver, I think a position can be found for 
him in the Red Cross Shops and from the Canteen 
funds a grant might be made to enable him to get 
to Vancouver. At any rate I am working upon this 
and will let you know a little later what can be 
done.

With kindest regards, I am,

Yours faithfully,


